
 

 

 

You are welcome to join us for the Computing RIG / CAS Hub meeting for this term. We 
are very to be joined by Tony Gilbert, who will be talking to us about the exciting 

opportunities of Digital Schoolhouse, as well as an update from BCS Beacon. 
 

The RIG will also be offering a free lesson guide for Primary Computing for attendees. 

 
Please email swindonrig@gmail.com with your car registration details so that you may 
park free of charge through the security barrier. 
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